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City of New Meadows 
New Meadows, Idaho 83654 
 
Dear New Meadows City Council Members, 
 
Thank you for your participation with the Stibnite Foundation for another year.  The Stibnite 
Foundation completed their third annual grant cycle with $32,000 being given to 15 non-profit 
organizations in our region.  Your continued support is impacting our region in very tangible 
ways. Thank you for your continued involvement in this important endeavor. 
 
As per the signed Community Agreement, this letter is the annual request to present the 
Foundation with the City’s choice for a foundation board member who will represent the needs 
and ideas of your community at each meeting.  This is a reminder that you will need to select a 
board member to serve in 2024 or ratify the current selection.  
 
Currently, Julie Good is the board member representing your community.  If she is still your 
choice for this position and wishes to remain on the foundation board for another year, or if 
someone else will be your selected representative, please fill out the attached form and return 
it to the foundation at the email address noted on the form.   
 
Please complete and return the attached form by January 25, 2024 so the board members can 
be officially appointed to the board at our February 2024 meeting.   
 
Thank you for being part of the Stibnite Foundation’s vision for our region. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Bob Crump 
President, Stibnite Foundation Co. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

www.stibnitefoundation.com 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

On ___________________, _____________, the New Meadows City Council 

voted to appoint _______________________________ as the City’s choice for a 

seat on the Stibnite Foundation Board for the term of February 1, 2024 through 

January 30, 2025. 

 

Signed __________________________________ 

Dated____________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


